IEA event Tuesday June 10th

On Tuesday at 6pm I will be talking about the main themes from “We don’t
believe you”, my latest book. I will bring the book up to date for the
European elections and the Peterborough by election. I have been busy
updating the text for the next printing to include this latest news.

The IEA still has a few tickets left if you wish to come. They are at 2 Lord
North Street London SW1 on 0207 799 3745.


http://www.government-world.com/iea-event-tuesday-june-10th/

